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SETON MEDICAL CENTER AND SETON COASTSIDE

In December of 2021, NUHW Professionals at Seton began bargaining for a 

new unit contract. We fi nished making our proposals in January of this year 

and have been working toward settling a fair contract. Since then, we have 

lost 50 percent of our bargaining unit. We have respectfully and consistently 

reached out to CEO Sarkis Vartanian to try to fi nd viable resolutions without 

striking. Yet, we are being ignored and disrespected at the bargaining table. 

Management hasn’t even bothered to offer us a 3 percent increase wage 

increase nor a wage scale, which is the least they can do considering everything 

our members have done to keep our hospital running. 

 This is why we, the NUHW Professional’s unit — which includes Occupational 

Therapists, Physical Therapists, Speech Therapists, Dietitians, Social Workers 

and Care Managers — have voted unanimously to authorize a 3-day strike. 

After canceling our bargaining sessions, coming to the table 
without any proposals, and ignoring us for months, AHMC has 
given us no other choice.

Professionals vote 100% YES 
to authorize a 3-day strike 

NEXT BARGAINING SESSION: THURSDAY, JULY 7 AT 6PM

For more information, contact NUHW organizer and representative Lealani Manuta 
at (415) 590-0135 or lmanuta@nuhw.org.


